
To whom it may concern.  
 
My Name is Johnny Rice, and I'm an aerial surveyor and fishspotter 6000 flight hours in Southern SE 
Alaska, and I can testify to the fact that there is an over-population of sea otters on Western Prince of 
Wales Island in SE Alaska.  
 
Case in point is a post I shared on my Facebook wall August 28, 2017 with the following photo and 
comment.  
 

 

My approximate position at the time was approximately 55.533417, -133.241949 (link on google maps) . 
The hundreds of otters I observed were traveling from South to North. Probably looking for another bay 
to wipe out. 
If you have any more questions please feel free to contact me. 
Johnny Rice 
Craig, Alaska USA 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/55°32'00.3%22N+133°14'31.0%22W/@55.5334395,-133.2594585,14z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m6!3m5!1s0x0:0x0!7e2!8m2!3d55.5334166!4d-133.2419491
https://www.google.com/maps/place/55°32'00.3%22N+133°14'31.0%22W/@55.5334395,-133.2594585,14z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m6!3m5!1s0x0:0x0!7e2!8m2!3d55.5334166!4d-133.2419491

